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From: Mary Margaret Briggs
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: Comments on UE-160918 and UG-160919
Date: Tuesday, January 9, 2018 3:10:15 PM


Dear Commissioners,


I am concerned about climate change and the pollution caused by burning fossil fuels.


Please ask PSE to close all Colstrip plants by 2025 and replace them with 100% renewable
energy.


 


Sincerely, 
Mary Margaret Briggs
Daniel Briggs


12500 SW 158th ST
Vashon, WA  98070
206 276-2158
We are PSE customers, subscribing to the 100% green power choice   
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